
NOTICE TO THE CITIZENS OF HOLLIS, NH 
 

There is one vacancy on the Hollis Brookline Cooperative 
School Board effective July until the March 2023 elections: 

 
POTENTIAL CANDIDATES 

TO BE BROUGHT BEFORE THE BOARD on 
July 20, 2022 at the 6:00PM meeting 

Hollis Brookline Middle School 
25 Main Street 

Hollis, NH 03049 
 
 

If you are interested in filling the vacancy on the Hollis Brookline Cooperative 
School Board, you must send a letter of interest to the School Board Chair, Holly 

Deurloo Babcock at holly.babcock@sau41.org or to the Superintendent of 
Schools, Andrew Corey, andrew.corey@sau41.org before 5:00 PM on July 19, 

2022 in order to be considered. 
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